
Hello! 

We have lived in the Midway area for 12 years and have looked at the old bus barn site as an eye 

sore.  

A stadium, plus development, would revitalize this location. We are soccer fans with kids in 

soccer club so we are excited about this development. We are also 7 blocks walking distance 

from the site!  

I understand the concerns by my neighbors and share some of those concerns. However, the 

development would be a great opportunity for our area. 

I support the stadium and Midway development. 

Sincerely, 

The Dietz Family 

Proud Midway family and {currently named ;-) } MN UNITED fans!  

 


